

January 8, 2021

Letter to Parents and Guardians **Revision to Ministry Measures**

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Further to the letter that was distributed yesterday, please take note of the following change to the measures, as announced earlier today by Minister of Education, Mr. Jean François Roberge:

> Students in elementary schools are not required to wear face coverings while outside on school grounds

Sincerely,



George Singfield

Secretary General and Director of Corporate Services and Communication Secrétaire général et directeur des services corporatifs et communications

819-684-2336 #505001 1-800-363-9111 #505001 georgesingfield@wqsb.qc.ca